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My name is Alexa Carera and I’m writing to support SB 1578. I find it not only 

incredibly important for interpreters and translators to have a strong and accessible 

healthcare management system, but a valued human right especially considering 

their work. I strong urge you to vote yes on SB 1578. 

 


